
1

From:
Sent: 19 January 2021 15:58
To: localplan
Subject: REYEM002

CAUTION: External Email  

 
I have just saw an application for 90 houses proposed for the Coldingham Road site. I am a resident and object to the 
houses being built in the centre of the town where there is amply room for development on the outskirts. We do need 
a new primary school but we do not need extra traffic flow on Coldingham Road, that additional housing on this site 
would bring.  
 
Eyemouth needs a green space/park in the centre of town not housing. The majority of Eyemouth is against this 
planned development, please listen to the people who live here. 
 
Yours  
Wilma Newman 


